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Dream Big. Fly High!          

The whole of the school have supported 

Year 6 with their SATs this week,     

showing kindness, integrity and respect. 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Year 6! You've shown    

incredible ambition, self-belief,           

resilience, kindness, and integrity in 

completing your SATs. Your hard work 

and dedication are truly inspiring. Keep 

striving for excellence and continue to 

embody our school values in all you do!  

Your achievements are a testament to 

your perseverance and the supportive 

community at our school. We are so 

proud of you! Remember, dream big, fly 

high, and let your ambitions take you to 

new heights!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 enjoyed looking at work by the 

artist Picasso this week. Using his work 

as inspiration and the style of cubism, 

Year 4 drew their own facial features 

and mixed vibrant colours using only 

blue, red and yellow.   

Message from the Head 

I just want to repeat how proud we are of Year 6. This week they have been 
their usual amazing selves. They are now one step closer to secondary school!  

Hoodies 

Thank you to Stafford Rotary Club 
who very kindly bought leavers   

hoodies for all of the Year 6 children.  

Sports Day 

We have had to rearrange Sports Day 
due to issues beyond our control. 
Please see the new date below. 

Dates  

 

19/5/25—

23/05/25 

Walk to School week 

19/5/25 Y2M Trip—Sudbury      

Children’s Country House 

20/5/25 Y1 and Y2—Grandparents 

Lunch 

21/5/25 Y2H Trip—Sudbury       

Children’s Country House 

21/5/25 PTFA Disco 

23/5/25 Y4 Trip—Carding Mill   

Valley 

26/5/25—

30/5/25 

Half Term 

2/6/25 Y6 Trip—Sudbury          

Children’s Country House 

3/6/25 School Photo Day 

6/6/25 Nursery Trip—The    

Wolseley Centre 

9/6/25—

11/6/25 

Scholastic Book Fair 

27/6/25 Inset Day 

10/7/25 EYFS—Grandparents 

Lunch 

11/7/25 Sports Day 

17/7/25 Y6 Leavers Assembly 

18/7/25 Last day of term 

 

Nature club 

have been 

enjoying 

the glorious 

weather 

and our 

fabulous 

forest school area.  This week, the 

children have learned about         

dandelions and made their own    

nature art inspired by the works of 

Andy Goldsworthy. 

Last week, our Performing Arts Club 

took part in the Schools Gotta Dance 

event where they performed at the 

Gatehouse Theatre. They wowed the 

crowd with their stunning              

performances. The first was a       

musical theatre piece—"One Short 

Day" from Wicked. The audience was   

transported to the bustling Emerald 

City, where—just like Doxey’s school 

motto—everyone dreams big. Their 

second dance was an energetic    

routine set to "Debut" by Katseye. 

The children showed great self-belief 

and ambition with this challenging 

choreography and it certainly paid 

off as they were amazing! All of us 

are incredibly proud of the children 

for their hard work and dedication.       

 


